

## **RPM Sub team Providers 18 July 2018**

Attendance: Phil Corwin, Susan Payne, Kathy Kleiman

Apologies: Michael Karanicolas, Justine Chew, Martin Silva Valent,

Staff: Julie Hedlund, Berry Cobb, Ariel Liang, Nathalie Peregrine

### AC Chat:

Nathalie Peregrine: Dear all, welcome to the RPM Subteam for URS providers on Wednesday 18 July 2018.

Nathalie Peregrine: Wiki agenda page: <https://community.icann.org/x/ZQFdBQ>

Susan Payne: hi

Nathalie Peregrine: Welcome Susan!

Susan Payne: but did they accept the meeting?

Nathalie Peregrine: @Susan, staff doesn't enable responses on calendar invitations, as given the high numbers in some groups, it would rapidly become unmanageable :)

Nathalie Peregrine: Martin Silva Valent sends his apology for today's call

Berry Cobb: I do but not handy

Susan Payne: @Ariel - thanks - that makes sense

Julie Hedlund 2: Full WG meeting to discuss possible conclusions from data/survey results reported to date by URS Sub Teams

Julie Hedlund 2: August 1st

Ariel Liang: No problem Susan